May 28, 1974

Dr. Emery A. Johnson Director Indian Health Service Parklawn Building 5600 Fishers Lane Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Dr. Johnson:

Last week, the Honorable Edwin Tanyan, Principal Chief of the Seminole Nationao Oklahoma, presented a new proposal for the establishment of a health care clinic in Seminole County, Oklahoma. Earlier this year we contacted you regarding this proposal, and officials of the Oklahoma office of the Indian Health Service meet with Chief Tanyan and his advisors on this matter. As a result of these mettings, a new proposal has been drawn up by the Seminole Nation, a copy of which is enclosed.

I would appreciate your evaluation of this proposal, and any advice you might give us on the possibility of implementation of this plan. Your comments as to the feasibility of the plan as well as what its requirements are would be very helpful.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Sincerely,

The Speaker

CA/ss Enclosure